
From: Flierl, Kurt - DOT
To: Sia Prosper
Subject: RE: Serious Hazard on Lake Drive
Date: August 27, 2020 4:16:00 PM

Sia - Can you send me copy of sublet request?
 

From: Flierl, Kurt - DOT 
Sent: August 14, 2020 01:39 PM
To: Sia Prosper <sprosper@singhinc.com>
Subject: RE: Serious Hazard on Lake Drive
 
Keep me posted.  Please forward report when made available.  
 

From: Sia Prosper <sprosper@singhinc.com> 
Sent: August 14, 2020 12:13 PM
To: Flierl, Kurt - DOT <Kurt.Flierl@dot.wi.gov>
Subject: FW: Serious Hazard on Lake Drive
 
Hi Kurt – It looks like there was another accident on Lake Drive yesterday (see the email below). I
spoke with John Edlebeck and we are still waiting for the police report. Thanks, Sia. (414.975.4646)
 

From: Edlebeck, John <J.Edlebeck@wfbvillage.org> 
Sent: Friday, August 14, 2020 10:02 AM
To: Sia Prosper <sprosper@singhinc.com>
Subject: Fwd: Serious Hazard on Lake Drive
 
Sia,
 
Please forward this email to DOT officials.
 
John Edlebeck 
Director of Public Works
Village of Whitefish Bay
 
Sent from my U.S.Cellular© Smartphone
Get Outlook for Android
 

From: Boening, Paul <p.boening@wfbvillage.org>
Sent: Friday, August 14, 2020, 9:20 AM
To: President Siegel
Cc: Edlebeck, John; Attorney Jaekels; Young, Michael D.
Subject: RE: Serious Hazard on Lake Drive
 

Julie,
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Thank you for forwarding this message. I have copied John, Chief Young and Attorney Jaekels as well.
 
Chief, is there an accident report available for this incident?
 
Paul
 
Paul Boening
Village Manager
Village of Whitefish Bay
5300 N. Marlborough Dr.
Whitefish Bay, WI  53217
(414) 755-6516
www.wfbvillage.org
 

From: President Siegel <PresidentSiegel@wfbvillage.org> 
Sent: Friday, August 14, 2020 9:17 AM
To: Boening, Paul <P.Boening@wfbvillage.org>
Subject: Fw: Serious Hazard on Lake Drive
 

From: frances assa <franassa@hotmail.com>
Sent: Friday, August 14, 2020 8:04:45 AM
To: President Siegel
Subject: Serious Hazard on Lake Drive
 
Dear Ms. Siegel,
While driving my Vespa scooter south on Lake Drive yesterday at around 4 pm my vehicle
began to hydroplane into oncoming traffic. I wound up flying off the scooter and my body
skidding along the surface of the road. I was taken to St. Mary's emergency room where my
multiple wounds were treated for four hours. I have since learned that  the Village has  applied
some kind of powder to Lake Drive and has been warned that it makes the surface of the road
hazardous to bicycles. I hope you will look into this matter and have the material removed
immediately before anyone else is injured and possibly killed. Thank you for your attention.
Sincerely, 
Frances Assa
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